
Commissioners May Attend the 2022 State of the Medical Examiner 

District Address on Tuesday, May 3, 2022, in Milton, Florida 

 

Notice is hereby given that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Board of 

County Commissioners may be attending the 2022 State of the Medical Examiner 

District Address that will be held at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 3, 2022, at the Santa 

Rosa County Administrative Complex BOCC Boardroom located at 6495 Caroline 

Street, Milton, FL 32570.  This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County 

Board of County Commissioners, but multiple members of the Commission may 

attend.  The public is welcomed to attend.   

 

 


